
Enterprise Newsletter autumn 1 2024 

Welcome back to a new academic year and some of our families first time in Enterprise. We are 

so excited to be on this learning journey with your children and cannot wait to get stuck in to our 

new topic, ‘Healthy Humans’. We have lots of exciting things 

planned for the year ahead and are looking forward to sharing them 

with your children.  

This half term we have begun with a PSHE 

week all around Greta Thunberg and how she 

can inspire us.  It has been a wonderful way 

to start the year off together. In Enterprise, 

we focus on our class being a team and taking care of one another so, as 

part of our PSHE week, we worked on building on our ‘team’ too. 

During our Healthy Humans topic, we will be learning about animals 

including humans and what we need for a healthy and balanced diet 

(including exercise). We will have fun designing and making a healthy meal as part of our DT work 

and be sketching and modelling fruit as artists! In English, we will be studying fables, poems with 

a structure and persuasive letters. In Maths we are looking at numbers to 1000 and 10 000 and 

addition and subtraction. As well as music, computing, PSHE, My Happy Mind and PE!  

Have a look at our topic web on the school website under          Classes            Enterprise-what’s 

new? We will also pop it on Dojo for you to see. 

Curriculum Information: 

 Maths, English, fluency, are taught daily. Guided Reading is taught twice a week and we have 

three spelling sessions a week - alongside all the other exciting areas of the curriculum.  

Reading: 

Our focus on reading is to build fluency, confidence and pleasure.  We will do this through 

our John Murray reading sessions and class novel time. We ask that your child continues to 

read every night that you/or they record in their reading record book. Books will be changed 

Mondays and Thursdays. If you need more books at another point just ask  It is vital for 

your child’s progress that your child reads every day at home.  

Thank you to everyone supporting homework, it makes a huge difference.  

     Times Tables, Maths Homework and Spelling: 

 Please continue to play TTRS  Please ask if you need 

login support.  

 Maths and SPAG homework will go home/set on a Monday. 

 Spellings will be sent out every Friday.  These will be based on the spelling rules taught 

that week. Tests will be the following Friday giving all children the full week and 

weekend to learn their spellings.  

PE Days:  

 Tuesday: Health Related Fitness with Mrs Horn.  

 Thursday: Health Related Fitness and swimming (19/9) with Mrs Lever.  

 Daily: Daily skip/wake and shake. 

 

Swimming  



Our swimming sessions this year, will be on Thursday afternoons. Your child will need full 

swimming kit (costume, towel swimming hat and goggles). They will come to school in PE kit this 

day. The session will being on Thursday 19th September and our lesson session will be Thursday 

13th February 2025. A letter with more details to follow.  

As always, our door is always open and you are welcome to come and speak with us. Our Class 

Dojo is checked daily and any messages answered as quickly as we possibly can.  

Reminder Mrs Horn works Monday- Wednesday and Mrs Lever works Wednesday-Friday.  

Thank you for all your support, 

Mrs Horn, Mrs Lever and Team Enterprise! 


